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It has been such a pleasure to have served you all
during these past few months and I am so glad to
be apart of this outstanding division! I had a blast

meeting some of you at DCON this weekend! I
know  the next Division 3 LtG will be amazing and

I can’t wait to see what she does this 2025-2026
year. Just as a reminder, keep sending in those
monthly reports. Hope everyone made it home

safe!

March Newsletter

New Div 3 LtG
I am proud to

announce that our
newly elected 2025-

2026 Division 3
Lieutenant
Governor is

Annabelle Hicks

MOKC
It is with great

pleasure that I get to
announce to you our

2025 Most
Outstanding Key

Clubber of Division
3, David Gosnell

Happy St.
Patrick’s
Day!☘️ 


